
City  of  New  Bedford  city
office  closures,  trash,
recycling  schedule  for
Juneteenth
“Juneteenth Notice:

City Hall and all City offices will be closed on Wednesday in
observance of Juneteenth.

Additionally, there will be no trash pick up on Wednesday and
a delay for the rest of the week.”-City of New Bedford.
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